
 

 

 
         Date: 10 May 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have noticed an uptick in mosquitoes after the recent heavy rainstorms. Please kindly note that 
the school has been taking maximum precaution and adopting additional preventive measures to 
ensure the health and safety of our students: 

• Increased inspection on site to get rid of stagnant water to prevent the breeding of 

mosquitoes including saucers underneath potted plants, roof top etc; 

• Changing water in vases and tanks regularly; 

• Keeping drains from clogging to prevent accumulation of water; 

• Pest control being done every week (*increased dosage is being applied especially in 

mosquito-prone areas with sand granular insecticide into gully traps and roof gutters) 

Students are advised to protect themselves from mosquito bites by taking the following measures – 

• Applying effective mosquito repellent containing DEET to exposed body parts and 

clothing; 

• Students may also consider wearing long sleeved uniform 

We always encourage our students to embrace nature, thus the risk of getting mosquito bites cannot 
be entirely eliminated given the location of our school and the green campus environment we are in. 
Rest assured that we are doing the best we can to keep the school premises as mosquito free as 
possible. Your understanding would be much appreciated. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at office@kjs.edu.hk 

Kind regards, 
KJS Office 

 

mailto:office@kjs.edu.hk

